
Our Lady Star of the Sea School

Newsletter: February 27, 2019

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Next Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and the beginning of Lent, the 40-day period of reflection and
penitence leading up to Easter Sunday. This season offers us all the chance to stop, look at our lives, and
renew and revitalize our relationship with God. May we enter into Lent with hope in our hearts and a
willing spirit in our lives.

N E W S &  R E M I N D E R S :

HSA Meeting: Thank you to all parents who attended HSA’ meeting on Monday night. Please remember
to record one volunteer service hour if you attended.

Dr. Seuss Day: We will celebrate Dr. Seuss Day on Fri, Mar. 1. We are looking forward to seeing all the
classroom doors decorated with scenes from Dr. Seuss books!

Lent Events: We will have a Mardi Gras parade on Tue, Mar. 5 at 2pm, and Ash Wednesday Mass on
Mar. 6 at 8:15am.

Open House: We have an Open House on Fri, Mar. 8 from 8:15-10am. Please encourage interested
family and friends to attend. We will also have Open Houses on Apr. 5 and May 3.

8th Grade Graduation: Our 8th Grade Graduation Mass and Ceremony will be held on Fri, May 31.

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :

MARCH
§ Mar. 1: Dr. Seuss Day Celebrations
§ Mar. 3, 2-4pm: Mad Hatter Tea Party
§ Mar. 5: Mardi Gras
§ Mar. 6: Ash Wednesday / 8:15am Mass
§ Mar. 8, 8:15-10am: Open House
§ Mar. 11: No School
§ Mar. 21, 6:30pm: Spring Program
§ Mar. 27: End of 3rd Quarter
§ Mar. 27: 12:30pm Dismissal

APRIL
§ Apr. 5, 8:15-10am: Open House
§ Apr. 17: 12:30pm Dismissal
§ Apr. 18-26: No School – Easter Break

FROG IT CHALLENGE
Take a moment to say "Thank You" to everyone in 

your life; from your parents and siblings to

God bless,
MaryBartsch
Mrs. Mary Bartsch, Principal

grandparents and friends, to the person at the grocery 
store.  Saying" Thank you” will make the person feel 

good and you too!


